
Mark Keppel High School
Student Bulletin,  Wednesday, October 19, 2022

Bell Schedule – Block  Schedule
Athletics-

Athletic Events: Week of Oct. 17th-Oct. 22nd, 2022
Show school spirit and pride; attend sporting events.

"Find a group of people who challenge and inspire you, spend a lot of
time with them, and it will change your life." – Amy Poehler

● Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.  If you are
currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over.

● General MKHS Athletics…

○ Boys’ Golf - Sign Up with Mr. Wilcox in B227

● MKHS Athletic Webpage: mkhs.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)
○ Support our teams & come out to cheer them on, scheduled games can be found on our school

website!
● MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat or Text 81010
● Congratulations to…

○ Girls’ Tennis wins over Alhambra and Montebello.

○ Girls’ Volleyball wins over Bell Gardens and Alhambra.

○ Boys’ Water Polo wins over Bell Gardens.

● See Our School website for all scheduled games.  Come out & cheer on our teams.

Wednesday, Oct. 19th - Block Schedule Periods 2, 4, 6 - No Events
Thursday, Oct. 20th - All Periods Regular Schedule

● Girls’ Tennis - Varsity @ Schurr - 3:15PM - Early Dismissal 1:40PM - Bus Leaves 2:10PM
● Girls’ Tennis - JV vs Schurr - 3:15PM Tennis Courts - Early Dismissal 2:15PM
● Boys’ Water Polo - Varsity @ Whittier - 3:15PM - Early Dismissal 12:30PM - Bus Leaves 1PM

Friday, Oct. 21st - All Periods Regular Schedule
● Football - Varsity @ Schurr - 7PM - No Early Dismissal - Bus Leaves 5:15PM
● Cheer - Varsity @ Schurr - 7PM - No Early Dismissal - Bus Leaves 5:30PM
● Band @ Schurr - 7PM - No Early Dismissal - Bus Leaves 6PM

Saturday, Oct. 22nd
● Boys’ & Girls’ Cross Country - All Levels @ Mt. SAC Invitational - 3PM - Bus Leaves 1:15PM

SENIORS:
If you still have not picked up your senior portraits, you can do so at the Bookroom between 8 AM & 3:30 PM.

If you come during class time, you MUST have a written hallpass with the Bookroom listed as the destination.

POWER TIME:
Students, you will report to your 4th period class & you must bring your chromebook.



Dance Arts Department
The MKHS Dance Company is proud to present our fall dance show, "A Nightmare on Hellman". This FREE
show will be performed in the auditorium next week during PowerTime on Tuesday & Wednesday. If you want
to see this incredible show, make sure to select "A Nightmare on Hellman" when you login to FlexiSched to
make your PowerTime choices for next week. Seating is limited each day, so be sure to sign-up this Thursday
night at 8pm when the window opens to grab your seat! Students who sign-up must bring their student ID card
with them after lunch on the day of the show to scan in for attendance.

ASB:
Attention all Mark Keppel students, with the help of the Monterey Park business development and public
relations office, ASB is proud to present a new Halloween activity, a Pumpkin Design Contest! If you wish to
participate, please reach out to  our ASB email, markkeppelasb@gmail.com, or contact any member of ASB.
Pumpkin pick up will be this Friday, October 21st, the location is tbd but we will let you know asap. The
pumpkins must be decorated and brought back by next Thursday, October 27th. These pumpkins will then be
displayed at Atlantic Times Square and we will post them on instagram. Whoever gets the most likes wins. The
top five winners can receive amc movie passes, lunch and dinner vouchers, and more. Pumpkins are limited so
please let us know asap if you would like to participate!

Bookroom: If you have changed your class schedule since the start of the school year & have books you no
longer need, please return them to the Bookroom immediately.  Books not returned in a timely manner will be
marked as lost & a fine will be noted on your Powerschool record.

Please check your school email at least a couple of times a week.  This is the quickest method of
communication & you may be missing out on important information.

College and Career Center:
Upcoming Visits...

10/19 - University of Chicago @ 11:21 a.m.

10/21 - UC San Diego @ 8:41 a.m.

Sign up PRIOR to the day!
Open to all grade levels.
Seniors will have priority.

https://tinyurl.com/mkccc-presentations

Sign ups for the UC Riverside Field Trip will begin on Wednesday, October 26 at lunch in the College &
Career Center.  Open to 9th-12th grades, however, priority will be given to Seniors who are applying.

SAVE THE DATE:
The 15th ANNUAL DISTRICT COLLEGE FAIR is coming! Over 50 Representatives from 2-year & 4-year
colleges/universities, vocational schools and the military will be present on THURSDAY, OCTOBER
20, 2022 from 6:00pm-8:00pm at SAN GABRIEL HIGH SCHOOL. Parents and all AUSD 9th -12th grade students are
invited to attend.

Gateway Counselors (Ms. Funes and Ms. Madrigal) will be hosting the Wellness Workshops on campus
during Lunch Time beginning the Month of September 2022. The Wellness Workshops are offered in room

https://tinyurl.com/mkccc-presentations


B115. Wellness Workshop Flyers will be posted on the school website, campus, and in the counseling office. All
you need to do is scan the QR code to sign up! If you have attended 4 workshops this semester, you will be
receiving a Wellness Workshop certificate from the counseling office. 

Student Support Services
LOST & FOUND items are in the Student Support Services Offices. We have many jackets, water bottles,
glasses, etc. After Halloween 10/31/2022, all the lost & found will be donated. Please stop by before Friday
10/28/2022.

Student Parking. When parking in the front lot, students are to park on the left side facing Hellman only.
The right side closest to the school is reserved for visitors.  When the student side is full, there is additional
parking available in the lot by the baseball field.

Reminder to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed.   For the health and safety
of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food Drop Off Policy.   The staff will not
accept food to be dropped off for students.   If you have any questions, please contact Student Support Services. 
Thank you.


